
CITY OF TALLADEGA 

CITY COUNCIL CALLED ZOOM MEETING 

February 8, 2021 – 9:00 am 

 

 The City Council of the City of Talladega met in a called meeting on Monday, February 8, 2020 

at 9:00 a.m., via Zoom. The meeting was called to order and the following were present:  Council 

President Trae Williams, Councilman Horace Patterson, Council Member Spratlin, Councilman Joseph 

K. Power, Jr. and Interim City Manager Kelsey Gallahar. 

 

 Invocation by Councilman Patterson. 

 

 Brought before the Council was a request from Talladega Bottling Works and Big Barn artists 

Group, LLC to host a two-day music festival on March 26 and 27, 2021.  Kevin Smith deferred to Angie 

Gregory concerning the details of the request.  It was requested that there be a waiver of 

permits/business license requirements for the weekend, the waiver of the sound ordinance from 11pm to 

midnight each day of the event, a waiver of the Open Alcoholic Beverage Container restriction and the 

use of the Davey Alliston Memorial Park and parking spaces, and the parking lot in the rear of the 

Talladega Bottling Works Building, along with a request for a temporary closure of sections of Court 

Street, East Coffee St. and Bednash Drive.  City Attorney O’Brien commented that a user agreement 

with a cost associated would be needed as the event was a for profit event.  Motion by Council President 

Williams with a second from Council Member Spratlin for the approval of the request pending the 

drawing up of the user agreement.  Roll Call.  AYES:  All. 

 

 Motion by Councilman Patterson with a second from Council Member Spratlin for adjournment.  

AYES:  All. 

AUTHENTICATION 

 

I, Joanna Medlen, City Clerk of the City of Talladega, Alabama, do hereby attest that the 

foregoing is a true and correct copy of the proceedings of the City Council of Talladega, Alabama, 

which met in a called meeting on Monday, February 8, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. in the City of Talladega, 

Alabama via Zoom. 

 

 


